
 

 

 

 

 

Our ref: JDY/HLE/Parent Survey 2024 

 

14 November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Parents/Carers Survey 2024 

As the Local Board (School Governors) of The Burgess Hill Academy we find it extremely useful to understand how you 
feel about our school and the educational experience of your child/children. This feedback helps us better understand 
how well the school is doing, informs the work we carry out with the school and provides an indication of areas for 
further improvement. You may remember that we carried out this survey last year and in previous years. 

In order to help us improve our understanding please would you complete the following short survey: 
https://forms.office.com/e/HEHW4tXquN. This survey should take no longer than 10 minutes to complete. 

The survey is carried out by your Local Board and not the school and all responses are confidential. 

This survey is based on the Ofsted Parent Survey which many of you may have completed before. It also includes the 
opportunity for you to add your own comments should you wish to do so. 

We have also added some further questions at the end telling us a little bit more about you and your child. This is to 
help us better understand any trends that may emerge and to take action on them with the school. These questions 
are optional so please leave some or all of them blank if you wish but it would really help us if you did complete them. 

The closing date for this survey is midnight, Friday 22nd November 2024. It is our intention to feedback to you in the 
new year the headline results together with any actions we have taken or have planned as a result. 

Many thanks for your time and support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jane Davey  
Chair of the Local Board 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/HEHW4tXquN

